FREWSBURG CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

26 Institute Street - P.O. Box 690 - Frewsburg, New York 14738 (716) 569-7000

June 8, 2021

Dear Parents,

As promised, this is a timely update regarding mask requirements. At his press conference on the morning of June 7, the Governor announced that, based on the CDC response to Dr. Zucker's letter, there would be no changes to indoor mask mandates for students and staff. However, he did announce that school districts would have the discretion to remove mask mandates when students and staff are outdoors.

Late yesterday evening, the district received the required official guidance document from NYSDOH that states the same information that the Governor announced. Please note that the NYSDOH guidance also states that masks are still required at all times on busses.

Given this information, students and staff will continue to wear masks while in school and on busses, continuing the same practice to which they are accustomed. During the school day, students who are outside will not be required to wear a mask unless they choose to do so.

As always, we thank you for your continued patience and understanding.

Sincerely,

Shelly O'Boyle

Shelly M. Dismle

Superintendent